NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE A
RADIATION CONTROL PROGRAM
RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE TO OPERATE

Take notice that the North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality (NDDEQ) proposes to
issue an amendment to Baranko Environmental LLC's (Baranko) TENORM
Decontamination/Decommissioning Radioactive Materials License. The amendment will add the
authorization for the processing of Naturally Occurring Radioactive Material (NORM) and
Technologically Enhanced Natural Occurring Radioactive Material (TENORM) at temporary job
sites in North Dakota, except in areas of federal jurisdiction, in accordance with the North Dakota
Radiological Health Rules. Baranko’s dispatch facility is located at 3048 Highway 22, Dickinson,
North Dakota 58601.

Preliminary evaluations made by NDDEQ staff indicate that Baranko will comply with all applicable
North Dakota Radiological Health Rules and there will be no significant detrimental effects to
members of the public or the environment.

A 30-day public comment period for the draft license will begin on March 27, 2025 and end on
April 28, 2025. Comments should be directed in writing to:

North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality
Radiation Control Program

Division of Waste Management

Radiation Control Program

4201 Normandy Street

Bismarck, ND 58503

Comments may also be submitted electronically to ram@nd.gov. Comments must be received
by the end of the public comment period to be considered in the final license determination. A
public hearing regarding issuance of the amended license will be held if a significant degree of
public interest exists as determined by the NDDEQ. Requests for a public hearing must be
received in writing by the NDDEQ before the end of the public comment period.

The notice, draft license and application are available for review at the NDDEQ address above
and on the Division of Waste Management website at
https://deq.nd.gov/wm/PublicNotices/default.aspx. A copy of these documents may be obtained
by writing to the Division of Waste Management or contacting David Stradinger at (701) 328-6410

or emailing ram@nd.gov.
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Cha “Hyatt, Director

Division of Waste Management
North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality




